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Oregon’s economy depends upon its botanical resources. Healthy forests, productive 

rangelands, agricultural operations, outdoor recreation sites, and native plant 

horticultural businesses all need reliable data which OregonFlora provides. 

 

This will leverage 30 years of research, volunteer effort, and citizen science 

contributions to develop the OregonFlora resources. Sustainable support will help 

ensure it is maintained. 

 

I urge you to approve this.  


